
 

  

  

Friday, March 20, 2020  

 8:00 AM- 1:00 PM 

In addition to your future kindergarten student, please bring the following: 

• Proof of residence 

• Child’s Birth Certificate 

• Child’s current immunization record 

• Child’s Social Security Card 

• Custody/guardianship information (if applicable) 

Child must be 5 years old on or before September 1, 2020,  

and live in the Straughn School District to enroll. 

   

 

 

Please contact Straughn Elementary School with any questions,  

334-427-1311. 

We look forward to meeting our new Straughn Tigers! 

Straughn Elementary School 
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